
Sponsor-A-Spart (Namely Tyler) 

Please! 

 

October 1, 2012 

Dear Friends and Family,  

Marching season is in full effect. This year’s theme is Skylines, with a classier jazz feel to the music there are 

solos and even some jazz steps in their marching to look forward to. Most of the drill is already memorized and they are 

sure to have a wonderful season!  Tyler has been marching, playing, doing rehearsals, had uniform fittings and has just 

finished his first marching band competition in Salem. He was quite nervous, but they took 2nd place in their class.  The 

band is doing an amazing job learning and memorizing all the steps and movements for their performances with lots of 

hard work and dedication. He has practice every Tuesday and Thursday and games on Fridays with Competitions on 

Saturdays ALL DAY most of which are out of Hillsboro with our Championships held here in Hillsboro again.  He will also 

get to join the Festival of Bands at U of O!    

With all this work and experience there is also the expense of attending and traveling to these events. The band 

parents keep them fed, warm during the competitions, and will chaperon the events, but we do need to fundraise to 

make sure that our fees and travels are paid.  

I would appreciate it if you could support Tyler and the band efforts with a donation- ANY contribution will help. 

I will keep you posted throughout the year and their marching season to let you know how we are doing. We have 

increased the difficulty this year and are excited to see the results of this hard work.  

Thank you very much in advance for all your support! My firm deadline for contributions is Oct 25th. I appreciate 

anything you can contribute and it will be Tax Deductible.  I will mail you a receipt for tax purposes.  

Please make checks payable to HBBA and you can mail those to 910 SE 32nd Ave. Hillsboro, Or 97123. 

Thank you!  

Pam McCann & Tyler Daniel 

 


